9™ May 2018

Report by Roger Honey,
Parish member to the Playing fields.

The present state of the position of the Playing Fields

I am to report that the financial position is looking a little brighter with the boot
sales and caravan session now started and the balance sum of £7,000 in our
account.

The repairs to the roof have now been completed at a little under the estimated
quote. We have two water damaged rooms redecorated; with two more to do with
more looking tired, no insurance monies was recovered for this.

The main hall has been extended into what was the old bar area with a new
entrance into the new bar which is now completed and used two evenings and
Sunday lunch time, hoping that it will increase in popularity, the cricket club are
putting a porter cabin toilet at the rear of the pavilion for their use and on boot days
for the helpers.

We are getting drawings done for a refurb of the old ladies toilets into a proper
disabled and unisex toilets. The old gent’s toilet we found has become and
electrics control room for the main hall so this will also become an office as we find
we need one and will share with the electrics.

There are 2 most urgent items we need to address one the entrance toilets and the
other is the waste disposal point for the caravans which is continually blocking up
and needs attention.

I must also add that the committee is mostly made up of bowling club members and
could not operate if it were not for them, they as the rest of us are not getting any
younger which is not good when it comes to manual jobs, we have appealed for
help with leaflet drops, but as always they are prepared to use the facilities, criticise
and advise, but come and help NO.




